
	

DISPLAY OF VPAY BRAND MARK AT 
ECOMMERCE SITES 
 
 
 
Visa have announced that with immediate effect, ecommerce 
sites should display the VPAY acceptance mark alongside 
existing Visa brand marks on their pages. 
 
The VPAY acceptance mark, together with all other Card 
Scheme acceptance marks, are available by calling our 
helpdesk on 0345 702 3344*, selecting the option for all other 
enquiries, or emailing us at ‘enquiries.uk@globalpay.com’. 
 
 
 
*Lines are open between 9am - 6pm Monday to Friday, excluding public holidays. To help us 
continually improve on our service and in the interests of security, we may monitor and/or record 
your telephone calls with us. Any recordings remain our sole property. We also provide a 
Textphone service on 0345 602 4818. 
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